TOWN OF BRISTOL

DEPARTMENT OF BUILDING INSPECTION

235 High Street, Bristol, Rhode Island 02809
Tel: (401) 253-7000 Fax: (401) 396-5466 www.bristolri.gov

Recommendation to the Town Administrator
Date 6/13/23

Re: Petition to the Town Council for Seasonal Outdoor Expansion
The Nest
29 State St.

DN

I have reviewed the application and associated drawings and visited The Nest. Currently,
the existing layout does riot meet the letter of Americans with Disabilities Act
requirements. Because of the stipulation in the Bristol Outdoor Dining Design
Guidelines and Manual that Patrons must have access to indoor restrooms, 1 cannot

recoynmend that this Petition be approved at this time.

Stephen Greenlegf, RA, CBO | Building Official
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